**Berrybrook Primary School** 

Greenacres Avenue Wolverhampton WV10 8NZ

Tel: 01902 921152



Email: berrybrookprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.berrybrookprimary.org.uk

Head of School Mr A Smith

**Executive Headteacher** Mr D Asbury

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number - 08566185

**Chief Executive Officer** Mrs A Cheema OBE



Dear parents/ carers,

We are extremely pleased to announce that on Tuesday 28th November, Wednesday 29th November and Thursday 30th November, Berrybrook will once again be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair. The Fair will run after school in the hall. You will be able to visit the Book Fair and purchase exciting books and goodies. The book fair is open for all children from Terrific for Twos to Year 6.

An ideal lime for early Christmas shopping! 🥰



On this occasion, cash payment is preferred but there will also be a card payment option on the day using a QR code, you will need to have access to the internet to use this.



Thank you for your continued support, I hope to see you at our book fair.

Miss K Penny Assistant Headteacher









